
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MID YEAR REPORTS 
Written reports are designed to provide a succinct snapshot of a child’s 

learning achievements, future goals and effort applied in relation to the 

Australian curriculum and McPark assets. 

Portfolios, learning conferences and communication between parents 

and teachers, assessments and feedback complete the picture. Please 

contact your child’s teacher if you have any concerns about your child’s 

learning. 

 
The South Australian Department for 

Education explains that: 

An ‘A’ grade indicates that the 

student has shown a thorough 

knowledge and understanding of a 

topic and can apply that 

information in unfamiliar situations.   

Typically, a ‘C’ grade means a 

student is achieving what is 

expected of them at that point in 

their learning. This is a considerable 

achievement because of the high 

expectations built in to the 

achievement standards.  

An ‘E’ grade means the student is 

just beginning to work towards the 

achievement standard. 

 

 

 

 

Grade Word equivalent and expected percentage  

A 

Your child is demonstrating excellent achievement of what is expected at this 

year level. 

Approx. 10% of students are expected to gain an ‘A’ grade. 

B 

Your child is demonstrating good achievement of what is expected at this year 

level. 

Approx. 15% of students are expected to gain a ‘B’ grade. 

C 

Your child is demonstrating satisfactory achievement of what is expected at 

this year level. 

Approx. 50% of students are expected to gain a ‘C’ grade. 

D 

Your child is demonstrating partial achievement of what is expected at this 

year level 

Approx. 15 to 20% of students are expected to gain a ‘D’ grade. 

E 

Your child is demonstrating minimal achievement of what is expected at this 

year level. 

Approx. 5 to 10% of students are expected to gain an ‘E’ grade. 

McDonald Park School community will work collaboratively to develop respectful, thriving and engaged problem solvers. 
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WEEK 8 
Friday, 21 June 

Assembly 

 

 

WEEK 9 
SWIMMING ALL WEEK 

Rooms 1,2 year 3’s 

Rooms 5 & 6 
Wednesday 26 June 

Transition term 3 

enrolment 

 

Thursday, 27 June 

Transition term 3 

enrolment 

 

 

WEEK 10 
 

Friday,5 July 

Early Dismissal 

2:15pm 
 

 

 

REPORT GRADES 

COMPARED TO DRIVING 

http://www.mcparkr7.sa.edu.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CASUAL DAY 
On Friday 14 June we had casual day. The 

money raised through gold coin and Qkr! 

donations will go towards upgrades to our school 

playgrounds. Thank you to everyone who 

contributed. The total raised on the day was 

$344.40. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

R E S P E C T 
Presented to By For 
Siara M Mrs McLean contributing to a safe and 

kind class culture, by being 

a respectful class member 

Hamish H Mrs McLean continuing to be a strong 

role model within our 

community and working 

hard to improve his learning. 

T H R I V I N G 

Presented to By For 
Aisling D Mrs Widdison &     

Mrs Tilley 

approaching public 

speaking tasks with 

confidence and a 

willingness to engage the 

audience with enthusiasm 

and clarity 

Kasey W Ms Munday &       

Mrs Bundy 

being a resilient and hard 

working mathematician. 

Ember B Ms Munday &       

Mrs Bundy 

growing in confidence and 

independence. 

Elsie A Mrs McLean outstanding attitude 

towards learning and 

creating positive class 

culture in N5. 

Anna L Ms Mitchell for her support of others, use 

of initiative and being an 

excellent role model. 

Benji R Ms Mitchell for his dedication and hard 

work across all learning 

areas and for being a 

positive role model to 

others. 

P R O B L E M   S O L V I N G 
Presented to By For 
Harlow D Mrs Bisnov for demonstrating great 

problem solving skills and a 

consistent dedication to 

mathematics. 

Hudson F Mrs Bisnov tackling complex 

mathematical problems with 

enthusiasm and persistence 

E N G A G E M E N T 

Presented to By For 
Alanna L Mrs Widdison &     

Mrs Tilley 

actively participating in the 

design process to develop 

sustainable design solutions 

(textile bag). 

Tayte M Mrs Widdison &     

Mrs Tilley 

demonstrating concentration 

and a drive to enhance 

drawing skills in preparation for 

the Art Show. 

Sasha B Ms Munday &       

Mrs Bundy 

actively participating in all 

writing tasks. 

Bentley W Mrs McLean consistently working with effort 

and grit, especially in 

mathematics. 

C O L L A B O R A T I O N 

Presented to By For 
Kayleigh R Mrs Bisnov being a model of hard work 

and respectful collaboration 

to others in class. 

Term 2, Week 6 



 

SAPSASA CROSS COUNTRY 
It was good to a part of the Lower South East SAPSASA cross country team. I 

came 121st out of 240 runners. It was very hard, I had to do 3000m. We had 

to try and do it in ten minutes. I ended up doing it in thirteen minutes. 

Parker L 

 

When we went to SAPSASA cross country my Dad said that we didn’t come 

here to lose and I used that as motivation and it’s about having fun and I sure 

did. The sand slowed everyone down, you’ve got to go around it but I could 

not. I saw Benji and Judd and I had no idea where we were running but then 

I saw the flags. When we started the race I was almost dead last but most of 

the people slowed down on the sand so I sprinted over the sand. I didn’t 

make it that far. I finished the race in 8.34 minutes and came 90th out of 180 

runners. I had a lot of fun. 

Cruz C 

 

On the 7th of June I was in Adelaide for the SAPSASA cross country. My race 

was at 11:15am so when we got there it was like one hour until my race. I was 

feeling a tiny bit nervous. When we got marshalled I wasn’t nervous one bit, I 

just wanted to have fun but also beat my place last year which was 44th. I 

was ready to beat it. 

The siren sounded and we started running. Half way I was fine but near the 

end I was feeling tired but kept pushing myself. When I finished I found out 

that I had come top twenty. I was proud of myself. 

Benji R 

The experience I had representing the Lower South East for SAPSASA cross 

country was a very exciting and fun one. I was not expecting to go up to Oak 

Bank but I did well in Naracoorte so that meant that I got to. 

I had been waiting a while so I was nervous but once the race started I just enjoyed it. There 

were lots of girls participating and they were all kind and encouraging. I came 77th with 120 

girls behind me. I was very happy and glad that I got to be a part of this. 

Alexis B 

 

I didn’t have the greatest time a SAPSASA cross country because we had got a message to say that I had to go to 

one tent, when we got there we were sent to a different one. By the time we got all the way back I had missed the 

start of the eleven year old girls’ race. I could have raced with the eleven year old boys but I didn’t want to. I ended 

up racing in with the ten year olds. I still had fun. My Mum said that I would be fine and she was right. 

Zahalia C 

 

Lions Mad Minute 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is an initiative by the Lions Club which aims to 

develop young people’s confidence when 

speaking to a group. It is an impromptu speaking 

competition for year 5 students across the region, 

where they talk to an audience on a randomly 

selected topic for 1 minute. Last week we had our 

school competition, which was judged by Lions 

club members, to see who would be representing 

our school in the Grand Challenge next Tuesday at 

Mount Gambier High School. 

Congratulations goes to 

Paiton Paech, Baden Dihm and Charlotte Green. 
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